
Water Awareness Training
DEFRA Level 1

 Saturday 6th April 2019 

 Victoria Institute, Caton 
10am – 2pm 

You’ll gain a better understanding of  hydrology, water
hazards, personal protective equipment, dangers of

soft surfaces and it will include a practical session on
the River Lune.

Ideal  for  individuals  or  groups  who  work  or  play  near  or  on  the  river,
community  emergency  coordinators,  youth  leaders  or  just  anyone  who  is
safety concious. You will gain a certificate for attending. 

Caton-with-Littledale Parish Council is organising this course, and has free
places for up to 15 people who live in the parish of Caton-with-Littledale. For
others there is a charge of £30. Refreshments will be provided.
 
If you or your organization would be interested, please contact Jenny 
Walmsley on 01524 771299


